ADDENDUM No.7

Date: November 10t 2022
To: Prospective Bidders
Subject: GPL-PD-048-2022: 69Kv Substation Expansion Project

Amendments to Layout Drawings

Kindly be advised that amendments to layout drawings for Canefield Substation were made. The

amended layout drawings can be viewed on the company’s website www.gplinc.com .

All others terms and conditions remain unchanged. Please be guided accordingly.

Ganesh Persaud,

Supply Chain Manager, Procurement,

Strategic Operations.




